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Thursday 5th December 2024  

We’re having a party! 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

On Thursday 19th December we will be hosting our annual Christmas party! We would like to invite all 

children to come to school in party clothes ready for lots of fun and games. 

Please make sure all clothes are appropriate for school and playtimes. 

 

Year 1 and Foxes class will not be having Forest School this day. 

 

We look forward to having some festive fun! 

 

http://www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk/
http://www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk/
http://www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk/

